
 

Change is Good! 
 
Dear Friends and Patients,      October 10, 2022 

Change #1 
We are very excited to share the news that we will be moving our Thief River Falls office 
to a new location on November 1!  Our new location at 104 2nd Street East is still 
downtown Thief River Falls, and located across the alley from the post office. 

We will continue to have a spacious and comfortable office in our new location, but we 
are really excited to have much better parking!  Since we purchased Lola’s Hearing Aid 
Center in 2015, we have continued to grow, and want to serve you better!   
 

Change #2 

We are also happy to let you know that our company name will change from Lola’s 
Hearing Aid Center to Northwest Hearing on November 1.  As our business has 
expanded in the region, we feel now is the time to let our name also reflect that 
expansion.   

Northwest Hearing will continue to provide the best care possible.  We value you as a 
patient and hope you will come to our new office for all your hearing and hearing aid 
needs, or just to say “hello” and check out the new office! 
 
New Thief River Falls  Address: 104 2nd Street East     Thief River Falls, MN 56701 
 
Phone Number (same as before): 218-681-HEAR(4327) 
 
It has been a pleasure working with you and we look forward to seeing you at our new 
location.  If you have any questions or concerns, please feel free to contact us or drop by 
the office. 
 
  
Best Regards, 
 
 
 
David Von Holtum, owner 
Hearing Instrument Specialist 
 

 
 

Reconnecting our patients with loved ones since 1955 


